
 ENBORNE & HAMSTEAD MARSHALL 
GARDEN SOCIETY 

 
 

Our Christmas Meeting will be held at 

HAMSTEAD MARSHALL VILLAGE HALL 

on Wednesday, 4th December 2024 at 7.30 p.m. 
 
 
 

A CHRISTMAS THEMED FUN PRIZE BINGO EVENING 
(at no cost to yourselves) 

 
Come and have a relaxed evening 

 
Please bring a PEN with you 

 
 
 

There will be the usual 
 

MULLED WINE AND MINCE PIES 
(non alcoholic drinks also available) 

RAFFLE  
(contributions of prizes would be appreciated) 

 
 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU AND SHARING A CHRISTMAS 

DRINK TOGETHER 

 

 

Renewal of Membership 

The Membership Cards for 2025 will be available at this meeting.  If you renew your 

membership now, you will have the cards ready to take advantage of the discounts available 

to Members immediately after the 1st February 2025.  The Membership subscription 

remains at £5 per person 

 

Contact: Dawn Taylor (Newbury 32006) or Penelope Lake (Newbury 48701)   


